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I am writing as a husband, father, and responsible gun owner to express my strong 

opposition to Senate Bill 429. This bill places unnecessary restrictions on law-abiding 

citizens while doing nothing to prevent criminals from committing violent acts. Instead 

of addressing the real sources of crime, SB 429 unfairly burdens those of us who 

take firearm ownership and safety seriously. 


